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Honiton Town Council

Policy and Finance Committee

Minutes of the Policy & Finance Committee held at the Town Council Offices, New Street, Honiton
on the Sixteenth day of January 2012
Members present

	St Michael’s Ward
	St Paul’s Ward

	Cllr Nick Cornwell * (Chairman)
	Cllr Les Bayliss

	Cllr David Foster *
	Cllr Peter Corke *

	Cllr Sue Groves *  
	Cllr Marianne Harman

	Cllr Peter Halse *  **
	Cllr Liz Tirard *

	Cllr Sharon Pavey *
	

	Cllr John Taylor *
	


* Trained in the Power of Wellbeing

** Also District Councillor
12/01.
To receive apologies for absence

Cllr Allen (S); Cllr Ash (P); Cllr Coombs (P); Cllr Farnham (S); Cllr Howard (P); Cllr Zarczynski (S) 

12/02.
To receive declarations of interest in items on the agenda

None declared
12/03.
Town Council Publication Scheme
Members discussed the revised Publication Scheme circulated prior to the meeting. Subject to amendments raised, it was unanimously agreed to recommend this policy to Town Council for approval. 

12/04. 
Town Council Record Management Policy

Members discussed the new Record Management Policy circulated prior to the meeting. Subject to amendments raised, it was unanimously agreed to recommend this policy to Town Council for approval.

12/05.
Town Council Data Protection Policy

Members discussed the new Data Protection Policy circulated prior to the meeting. It was unanimously agreed to recommend this policy to Town Council for approval. 

12/06.
Cheque Lists

Members discussed the list of cheques raised in October for £14,372.79 and in November for £13,444.50 which had been previously circulated. It was unanimously agreed to recommend these to Town Council for approval.

12/07.
Income and Expenditure

Members discussed the Town Council’s income and expenditure for the first nine months of the financial year. It was noted that the Town Council was operating within budget and it was unanimously agreed to recommend the income and expenditure to Town Council for approval. 

12/08.
Open Spaces Policy

As two of the councillors most closely associated with the development of this draft policy were absent, it was agreed to defer discussion until the February meeting.

12/09.
NHS Commissioning

The Chairman welcomed Ms Tamara Powderly, Interim Deputy Locality Director – Eastern, to the meeting. Ms Powderly outlined the changes proposed with regard to NHS commissioning as a result of the NHS White Paper 2010. During the discussion Members raised a number of queries and concerns and it was agreed that Ms Powderly would return, together with others involved in local commissioning, to speak with Town Councillors later in the year (March/April when the situation was clearer.

12/10.
To close the meeting

The Chairman closed the meeting at 8.20pm.
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Signed Chair

13 February 2012

